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I hope this finds everyone doing well, finally out and about enjoying the long awaited 
sunshine.  
 
Our tour along with the Davy Crockett club went very well on Saturday May 5th at Brent 
Terry's Restoration Shop. We met at BJ'S Burgers and Ice Cream Restaurant at noon 
and enjoyed the burgers, slaw dogs, fries and much more, some even topped off the 
lunch with a tasty ice cream or sundae. The ladies working the shop that day were so 
nice and asked that we share our pictures taken there on their face book page, what a 
very nice complement and I will follow up with that. 
 
 
Then we headed across the road to Brent's Shop, took a few pictures for our newsletter 
and proceeded on with the tour. Brent was out of town so his son Blake led the tour. He 
was very friendly, offering cold water and snacks as we entered and left the shop. 
 
Blake was very informative showing us cars that were in process of full restoration from 
all over the country, some being modernized per the owners request for daily use. 
Blake expressed that their shop can handle all types of cars from Vintage up to 1975 
cars, etc. Their shop was so clean it's hard to believe without seeing it for yourself. A 
very talented crew is definitely employed there for sure. 
  
To share a little humor when Randy Still arrived he shared that Brent had been sending 
him pictures as we were touring, he couldn't be with us yet he was watching and 
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sending Randy pictures through security camera's partly to make sure his son Blake 
took care of us.  
 
Later Karen received a message nearing the end that his son Blake had taken a little 
after him and got a little long winded. The fellowship was great among both clubs and 
we look forward to future tours together. Those that couldn't make it because of prior 
engagements we missed you and hope you can next time around. 
More discussion will follow at our next meeting. 
 
 Our next meeting is May 21. 2018 at Rush Street Restaurant in Kingsport, TN dinner at 
6 pm & meeting at 7pm. 
Don Wood 
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Minutes Dan’l Boone Region AACA April 16
th

 Meeting  

                                                                                                                                                                
The April 16

th
, 2018 Meeting of the Dan’l Boone Region AACA was held at Rush Street Grill in 

Kingsport.  President, Don Wood, called the meeting to order at 7:20pm.  The Pledge of 

Allegiance to the Flag followed.  Don welcomed the 12 in attendance. 

Don then called on Frankie Lambert to give the Treasurer’s Report since Wayne was unable to 

attend. He then called on Randy Still to read the minutes of the March meeting on behalf of 

Deborah Crawford, Secretary.  The minutes were approved as read. 

Don then reminded everyone of the joint outing with the Davy Crockett Region on Saturday, 

May 5
th

.  It was suggested that those who wanted to eat together meet at the restaurant across the 

street from B. Terry Automotive at 12:30. The tour of the restoration facilities was to begin at 

2pm.  

Members were reminded of the Fiddlers & Fiddleheads Car Show on April 28
th

 in Unicoi. 

Discussion then turned to the upcoming Fun Fest Car Show on July 14
th

 from 10 am until 2 

pm.  Randy indicated that the property owners had again agreed to allow up to use the area in 

from of Citizens Bank, Cumberland Marketing, VIP Magazine, and Sleep Owl Brewery. The 

necessary paperwork and insurance certificates had been filed with the Fun Fest Management. 

Randy mentioned that a big problem in recent years had been that the Folks chosen to give the 

special awards did not usually show up and he was left with deciding about 60% of the 

awards.  Sam Quillen suggested that we go to a Top Ten Awards by popularity voting. Randy 

suggested that we do that and continue the 3 awards who always did show up – The Sullivan 

County Sheriff’s Award, the Kingsport Mayor’s Award and the Varsity Trophy Shop Award 

which would give us the same number of awards as last year.  Randy indicated that he had 

received photos of Bill Hammond’s 1959 DeSoto Sedan and Randy Hammond’s 1932 Ford 

Streetrod for the dash plaques and artwork for this year’s event. It had been sent to Varsity 

Trophy to begin work on the dash Plaques. 

In the absence of Dave Williams, there was no discussion on the Allandale Meet.  

Randy then gave a presentation of 27 photos from the recent AACA National Meet in Charlotte, 

NC.  Randy’s 1993 Cadillac Deville had received a 1
st
 Junior Award and his 1982 Porsche got a 

Preservation  award.                                                                                                                      

The meeting was then adjourned. 

 Submitted by Randy Still on behalf of Deborah Crawford, Secretary 
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Car 
Shows________________________________ 
Davy Crockett  at Gateway Ford, Greenville, TN on May 21, 2018   

Fun Fest Car Show, Kingsport, TN on July 14, 2018 10:00 A.M. until 2:00 P.M. 

Sonic Cruise-in will be the Fourth Friday of the month from 6-8, June-September 
 

Annual Grand National Meet, Greensburg, PA. May31-June 2, 2018 

Eastern Spring Meet, Gettysburg, PA, July 11-14, 2018 

Eastern Fall Meet, Hershey, PA, October 10-13, 2018 

This space is for future notices of car shows 

 

 

  

  

  

 

If you are aware of any shows for this year, please send them 

to share with other members. sagelamber@aol.com 


